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GET CONNECTED: 
A CONVERSATION WITH

LGBTQ SERVICE PROVIDERS
AND LGBTQ YOUTH

THURSDAY, APRIL 21 
4:00PM-5:30PM

VIA ZOOM
 

This webinar will highlight the challenges facing LGBTQ youth and the
importance of service delivery that recognizes the intersectionality of
identities.

Panelists represent service providers across the state of Nevada and
LGBTQ youth who will share their lived experience. Ideal participants
include LGBTQ service providers, school counselors, faculty for queer-
straight alliances, teachers, and parents.

The webinar will be moderated AJ Huth, The Center's Youth and Family
Services Manager.

CLICK HERE to register for the event. 

Questions? Contact Dominique at dseck@dhhs.nv.gov 

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZcldOuqqz0vHdS0zELjNh-Wg-xMUHdi-KsO



